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June 21, 2011

JULIUS GENACHOWSKI

CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Robert P. Casey, Jr.
United States Senate
393 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Casey:

Thank you for your letter supporting the nomination of Representative Margo L.
Davidson to serve on the Advisory Committee on Diversity for Communications in the Digital
Age. I appreciate the information you provided concerning Representative Davidson's
experience in the media, non-profit executive management, and the public sector. I will certainly
consider your recommendation and Representative Davidson's impressive credentials as the
Commission reviews the nominations for the Advisory Committee.

I appreciate your taking the time to communicate your recommendation to me for this
important position. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Julius Genachowski
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